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NEWSLETTER 10 –06.01.2021 

NURSERY UPDATE 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We have now received clarification from the local authority regarding the opening of school based nurseries and in line 
with this our nursery class will remain open as normal throughout the current lockdown. 
 

If you wish to send your child to nursery for their normal hours please do so. If you have not chosen to attend by 
Friday and would like to keep your child at home then we will deliver their home learning packs to y ou to support you 
in their home learning.  If you choose to send your child to nursery we will expect them to attend every day to give 

them continuity and to allow us to plan staffing. 
 
You will also receive a weekly email with daily activities for your child to do based on the learning the children are 

doing in school.  Please email and let us know how your child gets on with these activities.  
 
Your child’s targets were sent home just before the Christmas holiday, please keep working on these with your child at 

home. 
 
In line with our early years curriculum of learning through play please continue to support your child’s learning through 

reading stories, play based activities and speaking and listening games as we would in school.  
There are some on line resources for you if you would like to use them with links on our school website:  
www.hallcroft.notts.sch.uk/pupils/acorn/homework -links/acorn-class-home-learning-web-links  

 
Miss Carr and I will be recording some more story sessions over the next few weeks, but there are some stories that 
we and other staff have already recorded on our school website if you would like your child to listen to them:  

www.hallcroft.notts.sch.uk/help-at-home-information-and-links/staff-stories  
 
If you have any questions or would like your child to come back into nursery please email me at  

nursery@hallcroft.notts.sch.uk 
 
I will be in touch by phone at the beginning of next week, but please ring school and leave a message, or email if you 

would like to speak to me before then and I will get back to you as soon as possible. 
  
Thank you 

  
Mrs Babenko 
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